
From: Sam Marcus <smarcus@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2022 11:34 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: The George Development 
 
 
Hello! Is this the appropriate contact for comments to submit about the The George (I don't like that 
double-"The" thing but I think maybe it's correct?) development plan? I won't be able to make the 
wednesday meeting or zoom but I had hoped to submit some comments.  
 
Thanks! 
Sam  
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